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Wednesday 6th December 2023 

Miss Jones maternity 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I hope this letter finds you well. 

We are thrilled to share some exciting news with you! Miss Jones year 4 will be embarking on a wonderful journey as 
she prepares for maternity leave in January 2024. Please join us in extending our warmest congratulations to her 
during this joyous time. 

To ensure continuity and maintain our commitment to delivering exceptional education we are delighted to welcome 
Miss Moore, an experienced Key Stage 2 Teacher, who will be joining our team after the February Half Term. Her 
expertise and dedication will be a valuable addition to our school community. 

In the interim, we are fortunate to have Mrs Rai returning on 11th December 2023 to provide support in Y4DJ. This 
ensuring a seamless transition for everyone involved. Additionally, Mrs Robinson our Assistant Head Teacher will 
continue to lend her support in Year 4 ensuring that our quality first teaching remains. 

We and grateful for your continued support as we navigate this transition. Your involvement and partnership mean a 
lot to us. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

Mr Fellows  

 

 

Headteacher 
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